From: Brown,Stacey

To: Bonenfant, Janice

Cc: Walsh, Matthew

Subject: Speed concerns on Stickney Hill Road
Date: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 1:31:55 PM

Good Morning, Madam Clerk-

I have been hearing rave reviews from the residents on Spillway, Millstone, and Stickney Hill Road and even went
out to see it for myself yesterday. However, the residents on Stickney Hill are alarmed by the significantly faster
speeds of vehicles traveling along the newly repaired road to and from the ramp for I-89. I also witnessed trucks and
cars going dangerously fast while I was on my bike and St. Paul’s cross country team was on the same road. Would
it be possible to have this matter included in the October agenda to be referred to the appropriate department?

Thank you so much!

Respectfully,
Stacey

Stacey Brown
City Councilor, Ward 5
(603) 717-1350
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